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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear parents,   

Greetings from International Indian School, Al-Jubail!  

The school has received many applications via mail and in-person, expressing interest in 

shifting to co-education.  

 

The school and the management shall review these applications and will determine the 

feasibility of accommodating these students.   

 

We kindly request parents and students to refrain from sending follow-up emails or visiting  

the school for updates on the status of their applications. 

 

Those students who are interested in submitting new applications (but have not submitted 

the application yet), may send it to info@iisjubail.org. 

 

The school will provide an official update once the possibilities are assessed.   

 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 

 

 

 

R.K. Alamgir Islam 

Principal  

 

 
Cc:  

Chairman and SMC Members 

Vice Principal 

Admin Officer 

COE 

Supervisors & Staff 

Transport In-charge 

mailto:info@iisjubail.org

